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Welcome to our third Nursery Curriculum Newsletter. You will receive 

a newsletter each term, highlighting the learning that we will cover in each of 

our curriculum areas.  

 

It is lovely to have everyone back in Nursery for our last 

term.  
 

 

 

We are continuing to use Tapestry to share the children’s learning, as well as 

activity ideas, stories, songs and messages.  

We really enjoy sharing your child’s learning and special moments with you. We 

love to see what they have been learning and enjoying at home. Please continue to 

share those special moments with us here too.  

Please make sure you can access Tapestry, we would not want you to miss anything. 

If you have a problem contact the school office.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                        

                                   

 

 

 

Who’s Who’s 

──── 

Mrs Westerby  

 Mrs Tucker 

Miss Howley 

Mrs Sicurello 

Mrs G 

      

 

PE will be on Fridays, children can come into Nursery wearing their PE kits; White t-shirt, 

tracksuit bottoms or leggings and trainers. 

 

We will continue our main planning based on the children’s interests, as the 

children lead the way in their own learning. In addition to this, we will 

concentrate on those skills that the children will need ready for their next step 

in school life – moving into Reception! 

There will also be lots of activity ideas that are linked with our theme ‘This Is Us’ 

– which has already been great fun with hand and feet printing.  

We look forward to a busy term, any concerns please do not hesitate to 

speak to us! 
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